
 

 
 

 

24 August 2018 

Moore River Water Services Pty Ltd - Water licence application  
 
PUBLICATION OF PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority received two submissions in response to the public 
consultation on Moore River Water Services Pty Ltd’s water licence application. 

The submissions were from the Department of Health and Ms Linda Johnson.  

The ERA will consider the matters raised in the submissions when it makes a decision on 
whether to grant a water licence to Moore River Water Services.  

Moore River Water Services has applied for a licence to provide sewerage, potable and  
non-potable water services to Moore River South, a mixed urban development near Guilderton 
in the Shire of Gingin. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Natalie Warnock Paul Reid 
08 6557 7933 08 6557 7976 
0428 859 826 records@erawa.com.au 
communications@erawa.com.au  
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